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Dear Committee members,
Please support LD 1474.  Mainers have already spoken on the importance of 
Wabanaki Studies in Maine public schools, and this bill will bolster compliance with 
existing law.  On so many levels it makes sense to raise children here who have some 
knowledge and understanding of the Indigenous people whose homeland we all reside
on.
Thank you for your work.
Respectfully,
Julie Beckford
Liberty 


